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Four of the five Metro Service Councils will hold public hearings this month to receive public input on proposed bus service changes for June 2014 or later this year. There will be a presentation at each hearing on the changes proposed for each region, and the public will have the opportunity to provide comments. Service Councils will not vote on the proposed changes until March 2014, taking into consideration all comments received. In addition, a special public hearing will be held in downtown LA in Metro’s Board room on Saturday, February 8, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. to provide additional opportunities for the public to comment on the proposed changes. Please note that these public hearings are unrelated to the upcoming public hearing regarding proposed fare restructuring on Saturday, March 29, 2014. Only comments on the proposed service changes will be accepted at the hearings described in this article. Service Councils will have Fare Forums to discuss Metro’s fare restructuring proposals, and accept public input, during their March 2014 meetings. To view the proposed service changes, please click here. For a detailed listing of all Council meeting dates, times and locations, please click here. 
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